
PEACE WALK & TALK 

World Interfaith Harmony Week is an annual event observed during the first 

week of February. It seeks to spread the message of harmony, tolerance and enhance 

mutual understanding and cooperation among people and the followers of the three 

monotheistic faiths and all the world's religions. It also seeks to promote the common 

basis of "Love of God and Love of the Neighbour, or Love of the Good and Love of the 

Neighbour” among religions to safeguard world peace. 

On the occasion of World Interfaith Harmony Week, a peace walk was held on 

February 2, 2022, by the Department of Islamic Studies, Ghazi University, DG Khan 

under the supervision of Prof. Dr. Arshad Munir in which a large number of people from 

Christians, Sikhs, Hindus and Muslims community along with students participated. 

Prof. Dr. Muhammad Afzal, Vice-Chancellor, Baba Guru Nanak University participated 

in the peace walk as the Chief Guest while the walk was led by Prof. Dr. Muhammad 

Tufail, Vice-Chancellor, Ghazi University, DG Khan. The walk started from the VC 

secretariat and ended in front of the Departmnt of Islamic Studies. The scholars and 

religious leaders from all communities not only stressed on the harmonious environment 

of the society but also agreed to live with the acceptance of coextence in the country. In 

the end, prayers were offered for peace and security of the country, nation and for 

humanity. 


